

Dear Parents/Carers,

Reception class all come together for the first time today – how exciting! Both groups settled really well during their induction weeks.

Pilgrimage to Ladyewell

Year 6 got to enjoy a special spiritual journey to the shrine at Ladywell last week. We not only celebrated Mass with Father David but got to spot special memorials to both Blessed Edward Bamber (our Trust Martyr) and also our Holy Family House martyrs: Richardson, Rigby, Arrowsmith and Southworth.





School Council

Well done to our newly appointed School council members:

Secretary – Thomas Treasurer – Oliver J

Y3 – Rosalee and Arthur Y4 – Stanley and Vicky Y5 – Abigail and Charlie Y6 - Ruby and Filip

Plans are already being made for a fundraising day, a coffee morning and a local litter pick. Watch this space!













School of Sanctuary

We continue to work towards the 'Schools of Sanctuary Award here at school. This award is to encourage all schools to be places of safety and welcome. On Friday we were visited by Carolyn Wignall who works with school in Indonesia. We are fortunate to be twinning with one of Carolyn's schools so that we can learn about their culture and how different school life is for Indonesian children.



MCAS

We have been made aware that notifications are not coming through and have contacted the company. Please check your MCAS daily as this will be the primary source of information from school, including letters, trips and bump notes! Please can we request that parents complete the parental consents for your child(ren). They are under the menu > parental consents and take seconds to click. Thank you!

Dates for your diary coming up

18.9.24 - Individual photos in school

19.9.24 - Y5 class mass ALL welcome

23.9.24 - nasal flu vaccinations

- Reception class Gazette photo

28.9.24 - Y4 class mass. ALL welcome

3.10.24 – Y3 leading the Harvest Festival 2:15pm.

10.10.24 - Y2 class mass. ALL welcome

13.10.24- SUNDAY MASS at Holy Family Church 11am

18.10.24 - non uniform day £1

Attendance

Well done to year 1 with the best attendance this half term so far.

99%













